

November 7, 2024

RECEIVED NOV 1 3 2024

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is in reference to the March 24 general interest notification, Project Canary an environmental data and software company would be working with the Postal Service by leasing space for its device designed to measure methane levels within the Denver Metro delivery area.

A follow-up notification dated July 26 advised that the Project Canary pilot test was being expanded to add an additional thirty (30) data collection devices on postal vehicles at offices within the California 5 district.

The Project Canary expansion is being placed on hold to avoid disruption during the peak season. Plans to resume expansion of the pilot test is expected in January 2025.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyd

Director

Contract Administration (NALC)